México City, México, October 24th, 2018
Dear Prof. Branislav Ž Nikolić.
Editor in Chief of Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society

Enclosed, please find the corrected manuscript “Application of the redox system of Nocardia corallina B-276 in the enantioselective biotransformation of ketones and alcohols” by Norberto Manjarrez Alvarez, Herminia I. Pérez Méndez, Aida Solís Oba, Lucia Ortega Cabello, María T. Lara Carvajal, Omar E. Valencia Ledezma and Rubria M. Martínez-Casares, that we are submitting again for publication in your journal, Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
In response to an e-mail received on September 27th the following corrections were made:

Reactions 1a, 2a, 3a, rac-1b, rac-2b, and rac-3b with N. corallina B-276 were discussed for each substrate and the information of the biotransformations were attached in the supplementary material. We report the conversion percentage by GC, since the amounts we handle on the biotransformations are from 10-50 mg of substrate with a substrate: cells ratio of 1:100, 400, 500 and 1000.

On the supplementary material, 26 figures of IR, NMR, GC, HPLC from standards 1a, 2a, 3a, rac-1b, rac-2b, and rac-3b were provided, which were used to compare with 10 figures of the biotransformations, these figures represent the evidence required to what is reported on the paper. Figure S-8 HPLC chromatogram of mixture of methyl (2-chlorophenyl)(oxo)ethanoate (3a) and rac-methyl (2-chlorophenyl)(hydroxy)ethanoate (3b), were separated in 3a, 3b y el R-3b for better understanding.
We consider that with the additional information incorporated and the widening of discussion within the manuscript, the paper is in better conditions to be considered for publication in your renowned journal.

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at hperez@correo.xoc.uam.mx.Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely, 
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Dra. Herminia Inés Pérez Méndez

Universidad Autónoma Metropolitana Unidad Xochimilco, División Ciencias Biológicas y de la Salud

Departamento de Sistemas Biológicos,México City, México

Email: hperez@correo.xoc.uam.mx
